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Lodge physical address: 

54 Kimberling Blvd. 

Kimberling City, MO 65686 

 

Mailing address: 

P.O. Box 426 

Kimberling City, MO 65686 

 

W.B. Terry Bible 

Worshipful Master 

264 Meadowview Road 

Galena, MO 65656-4605 

terry.bible264@gmail.com 

(417)527-1598 

 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins 

Secretary 

118 Spinnaker Lane 

Kimberling City, MO 65686 

barryjkc@gmail.com 

(417)294-7815 

 

Lodges in the 43rd District 

Meeting Nights 

Billings 2nd Tuesday 7:00 PM 

Branson 1st&3rdMon. 7:00PM 

Forsyth 2nd Thurs. 7:00 PM 

Friend 1st Tuesday 7:30 PM 

Sparta Friday before the Full 

 Moon at 7:30 PM 

 

From the East 

 

Brethren, 

 

I appreciate everyone’s 

support during the month of 

February.  Special thanks to 

everyone for attending the 

meetings and our other 

functions.  Attendance is very 

important in keeping our 

Lodge alive and productive.  

I am appreciative of each of 

you.  I would love to see 

some unfamiliar faces take 

that step in coming back in 

the door and attending our 

meetings, practices, or 

functions.  We all know that 

it is like an icebreaker to 

return.  However, we would 

love to see you!  Thank you! 

 

On February 8, 2022, we  

we had our stated meeting 

and meal.  We had Corporal 

Melissa Riggins, Stone 

County D.A.R.E., eat with us 

and give a presentation on the 

D.A.R.E. program.  

Thereafter, we took a 

photograph in the Lodge of 

the presentation of a check to 

the Stone County D.A.R.E. 

program for $1,002.  The 

funds were made possible 

with the Lodge Charity Fund 

and a $2 for $1 match from 

the Masonic Home of 

Missouri’s Creating a 

Partnership Program.  The 

photograph has been sent to 

the Crane Chronicle and the 

Freemason magazine of 

Missouri.  It was also posted 

on Facebook. 

 

On February 13th, we had a 

record attendance during my 

tenure as Worshipful Master 

at our Sunday Breakfast with 

47 in attendance.  Our Blue 

Crew did an outstanding job.  

Thank you to ALL who 

volunteer their time and/or 

come out to eat.  We always 

need volunteers. 

 

On February 15th, we had 

our Valentine’s meal.  

Lasagna was prepared as the 

main dish by the Province 

family and Julie Bible 

prepared cheese pizza.  

Others brought desserts and 

some side dishes.  It was a 

nice evening of fellowship. 

 

On February 22nd, we had a 

stated meeting with a lasagna 

meal prepared by Brother 

Ray Province.  He was 

assisted by Brother Aaron 

Riley. 

 

On March 1st, we will have  

practice on the 2nd Degree 

beginning at 6:00 p.m. 

 

On March 8th, we will have a 

special on a stated meeting 

night.  We will eat at 5:30 

p.m. and work at 6:00 p.m.  

We will open in the first 

degree and then confer a 1st 

Degree. 

 

On March 12th, at NOON, 

the Joplin Scottish Rite 

Cathedral Preservation 



Association will be serving 

lunch with dessert and soft 

drinks provided.  RWB Barry 

Jenkins will be having the 

meal catered in.  There will 

be a presentation as part of 

this fundraising event for 

preservation of the Cathedral.  

RWB Jenkins asked for three 

or four volunteers.  Please 

help support this worthy 

cause. 

 

On March 13th, we will have 

our Sunday Breakfast from 

8:00 a.m. to NOON.  Please 

volunteer for a portion or all 

of this time.  Cooking will 

begin by 6:00 a.m. 

 

On March 15th, we will be 

conferring two 2nd Degrees 

on Brother Jason Scott Ayres 

and Brother Ryan Alexander 

Guth.  We will eat at 6:00 

p.m. and work at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The Valley of Joplin Scottish 

Rite Reunion is March 18th 

and 19th. 

 

On March 22nd, we will have 

a stated meeting with the 

possibility of conferring a 

2nd Degree.  We will eat at 

6:00 p.m. and work at 7:00 

p.m. 

 

On March 24th, Forsyth 

Lodge is having a Lantern 

Lodge with a conferral of a 

3rd Degree.  They will eat at 

6:00 p.m. and work at 7:00 

p.m. 

 

 

 

    Sickness and Distress 

 

RWB Greg Yoder reported 

his Mother passed away.  Her 

Funeral was Friday, February 

25th. 

 

RWB John Pace is going to 

Columbia for removal of a 

couple of spots from his liver 

by ablation. 

 

Please keep those suffering 

from sickness and distress in 

your prayers.  

 

----------------------------------- 

 

We have a busy month ahead 

of us.  I would like to gently 

remind any Elected or 

Installed Officers to notify 

the Senior Warden, RWB 

Greg Yoder in advance if you 

are not attending a stated or 

special meeting.  This will 

assist him in filling the chairs 

ahead of time. 

  

Finally, I am looking forward 

to serving our Lodge during 

the month of March.  Please 

invite or bring a brother to 

Lodge! 

 

Your Fraternal Brother,  

Terry Bible, Worshipful 

Master 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Installed Officers of Table 

Rock Lodge #680 

2021-2022 

 

W.B. Terry Bible      W.M. 

R.W.B. Greg Yoder   S.W. 

Bro. Robert Brown     J.W. 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg Tres 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins  Sec. 

W.B. Ross Anderson Chap 

Bro. Jack Elvin           Mar. 

Bro. Aaron Riley         S.D. 

Bro. Bill Bainter          J.D. 

Bro. Scott Christensen S.S. 

Bro. Dan Rush              J.S. 

Bro. Ken Runge          Tiler 


